
9/16/19 
 
To: R-P School Board Members 
Re: New Business Agenda Item B.  
 
Each school district is required to certify its proposed 2019 Payable 2020 property tax levy to its home 
county auditor by September 30, 2019. 
 
We certify the levy at the maximum.  The levy report is available from the state, but is not yet 
final.  Revisions and changes can be made to the levy and the final levy will be certified by December 
30.  The specific levy information and approval of the final levy will be presented at the December 16 
board meeting. 
 
 

Toni Oian 
Business Manager 
 


